
From the 
     Senior High School Registrar 

 
Karen Tambasco 

 
As summertime approaches and the end of the school year looms, 

please remember to notify your child’s school if you will be moving. 
 

If you are moving to a new address within Rush-Henrietta, please 

notify the Registrar in your building of your new address. They will 

be happy to work with you about paperwork required to update your 

address. 
 

If you will be moving out of district, a Request for Records from the 

new school district will need to be sent to your child’s school, in 

order to officially move them out of Rush-Henrietta enrollment. 
 

If you have questions about either of these processes, reach out to 

your child’s building registrar. 
 

For grades 10-12 at the Senior High School, contact Karen Tambasco at 

585. 359.5264 or ktambasco@rhnet.org. 
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